
We welcome all visitors to 
St. Andrew’s Catholic 

Church this weekend.  We 
hope you enjoy your stay 

in the Ozarks, and  
may God protect you on 

your trip home.

Wednesday,  
June 14


Mass at Noon   

Special intention of  
Ed & Kathy Hart


Sunday,  
June 25


Mass at 11 AM

+Christopher Louis 

Dagenais

Pastor:  

Father Ben Riley


870-741-5234  Office

pastor.mmg.church@gmail.com


Deacon: 

George Gussy

870-404-0546


  ggus64@gmail.com


Parish Manager: 

Steve Triner

870-321-2773


  stevet@yellville.net


Church Secretary:  

Denise Jorgensen


870-445-4810

kidneywoman@yahoo.com


Prayer-Line Connection:

standrewprayer@gmail.com 

SAINT

ANDREW’S

CATHOLIC CHURCH


1486 Highway 62 West • PO Box 197 • Yellville, AR 72687

870-449-4850

QUESTIONS OF THE WEEK 

First Reading:   The Lord teaches Moses that Israel is intended to be his “treasured 
possession among all peoples … a kingdom of priests, a holy nation.” How would you 
react when you receive an incredible gift?


Second Reading:    Paul teaches the Christians in Rome that believers are reconciled 
to God and saved from the final wrath through the death of his Son, Jesus. What do you 
think we should do with this incredible message of reconciliation and salvation?


Gospel:  Jesus commissioned the twelve disciples to “proclaim the kingdom of heaven 
is at hand” and “cure the sick, raise the dead, cleanse lepers, drive out demons” — in other 
words, disciples are called to follow Jesus’ lead. How can we modern disciples follow 
Jesus’ lead?

PARISH MISSION STATEMENT: 

The mission of St. Andrew’s Catholic Church is to 

carry on the ministry of Jesus Christ, as members of 
His living body, the Church, to bring the Kingdom of 
God into the world through evangelization, worship, 

religious education, and service in our families, in our 
parish, and in our community.

Happy Father’s Day!

11th Sunday in Ordinary Time

Sunday, June 18, 2023
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Adult Scripture Study:	 Janice Triner	 421-2594

Buildings, Maintenance:	 Kevin Goulet	 421-9921

Catholic Youth Ministry (CYM):	Karen Carter	 404-2065

Council of Catholic Women:	 Marcie Topf	 453-6443

Custodian:	 Frances Strong	 

Deacon:	 George Gussy	 404-0546

Emergency Relief:	 Cindy Nixon	 405-8809

	 Steve Triner	 321-2773

Finance Council: 	 Cindy Nixon	 405-8809

Food Bank:	 Marv Topf	 453-6443

Eucharist for the Homebound:	Floyd Crawford	 321-8826	

Library, Archivist:	 Joanne Mustion	 321-0479

Liturgy, Sacraments, and  
     Devotions:  	 Steve Triner	 321-2773

Music:	 Scott Vasconcellos	 209-417-4239

Parish Life:	 YOUR NAME HERE	 

Parish Manager:	 Steve Triner	 321-2773

Pastor:	 Father Ben Riley	 741-5234

Pastoral Council:	 Gail Russell	 318-268-1508

Prayer Requests; News:	 Denise Jorgensen	 445-4810

Religious Educ.; Formation:	 Janice Triner	 421-2594

Rosary Crusade:	 Daksha Thomas	 449-4784

Safe Environment:	 Janice Triner	 421-2594

Secretary	 Denise Jorgensen	 445-4810

Social Justice, & Charitable  
     Outreach:  	 Cindy Nixon	 405-8809

Spiritual Direction:	 Janice Triner	 421-2594	

Tribunal:	 Dc. George Gussy	 404-0546	

Please remember in your 
prayers…


Dustin Baynon, Baby Berkley, Beth, Maurice Cantwell, Jennifer 
Cates, Tucker Chatelain, Mike & Faye Clark, Coty Connor, 
Floyd Crawford, Pat Dagenais, Debbie, Carrie DeMaranville, 
Chance Dodson, Dale & Billie Sue Doman, Dan Dorman, Eura 
Droher, Elizabeth, Janet Ernst, Patty Eubanks, Anna Maria 
Evans, Maureen Fancher, Jason Fernandez, Audrene Goulet, 
Dennis Goulet, Pat Goulet, Lori Godfrey, Grant Grzadziel, Ruth 
Haley, Meg Hampton, John Hartz, Vicki Hartz, Dennis Hassman, 
Jeff Hoffman, Paul Hunt, Lisa Jansen, Jack Jefferson, Johnny, 
Kathy Johnson, Nancy Johnson, Alysha Jones, Tricia Kensinger, 
Jeanne Kernan, John LaRochelle, Gloria Maffei, James Matlock, 
Gene McEwen, Ashlyn Meece, Brandon Mullins, Catherine 
Myer, Allie Neel, Beckham Newbanks & her parents, Michael 
Nighbert, Heidi Ortiz, Terrence O’Sullivan, Reida Phelan, Josh 
& Robin Phillips, Astrid Rastetter, Bev Rastetter, Ted Rastetter, 
Tony Rastetter, Joe Regalado, Joe Lee & Debbie Regalado, 
Sarah, Helen Schexnaider, Pat Seiler, Robert Skorich, Skylar, 
Dominic Spinazze, Dr. John Spore, Tamara Steagall, Mary Ann 
Stewart, Dan & Nicole Storms, Gene Strong, Wade Strong, Dee 
Supergan, Jill Swanson, Frank Tauber, Stephen Triner, Diane 
Vandersteen, Keith Venable, Thomas Waldrup, Sr., Rea Walker, 
Justin Weeden, Alison Weyers, Mark Wilbanks.  


	 Please pray for all the people on our prayer list and for their 
families. To add or delete names,  

please email - standrewprayer@gmail.com  
or contact Denise Jorgensen at 870-445-4810


HELP THE YELLVILLE FOOD CLOSET

“The King will reply,  'Truly I tell you, whatever you did for  
one of the least of these brothers and sisters of mine, you did  

for me.’”  – Matthew 25:40

The food pantry needs more donations because they have more 
requests than usual, and in June they like to receive donations of 
canned tuna.  The box for donations is right by the front door.  
Please pop a couple of extra items into your cart for the pantry.

	 •  Peanut butter	 	 •  Canned soup	 •  Canned fruit	 

	 •  Canned vegetables	 •  Canned stew	 •  Canned fish

	 •  Canned beans	 •  Pasta and rice


LARGE PRINT PUZZLE BOOKS AND BINGO 
PRIZES REQUESTED


Our people go out to visit Catholic residents in care homes and 
bring them Communion.  They also visit non-Catholic residents 
and provide word search, coloring, and other puzzle books and 
anything else donated that a nursing home resident could use, 
like hand lotion, little snacks, etc. for bingo prizes.  Please leave 
donations for these residents in the box across the entry from the 
food closet donation box. If you’d like to be one of the St. 
Andrew’s visitors, talk to Floyd Crawford.


SAFETY FIRST

If you are in the church during the week, please make sure all 
lights you turned on are turned off and all doors are securely 
closed and locked before you leave.  


CONTACTS, COMMITTEES, 
ORGANIZATIONS & SERVICES
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TIME SENSITIVE EVENTS

SAFE BABY FUND RAISER July 23


The Knights of Columbus will have a fund raiser in our hall to 
help pay for a safe baby box to be installed in the hospital in 
Harrison.  More information will be in future bulletins.  Join us 
on July 23 after Mass for a delicious lunch.


FLOAT TRIP PLANS ARE 
UNDERWAY!


If you’re interested in going on a parish-
wide float trip down the Buffalo River 
talk to Deacon George, Father, or Phil 
Dagenais so they have a head count.  
Tentative day for the trip is July 15 after 
Mass.  Everyone is invited.


SECOND COLLECTION TODAY

Through the Collection for the Church in Latin America, you 
make our Catholic faith a living reality for young people 
throughout Latin America and the Caribbean.


When you see a new face in 
the crowd at Mass, please say 
hello and welcome them. 
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 Being

       Catholic ...

CAN YOU HELP?

We have a request from another church in the area.  A gentleman 
needs help getting his leaky roof repaired.  He just lost one of his 
jobs, and he's supporting his wife, two grandchildren, and a great 
niece.  If you have roof skills, know someone who works cheap 
but well, or would like to donate, please see Denise Jorgensen 
and she will get everything over to the person organizing this.


PHISHING … DON’T FALL FOR IT

Phishing is a way for criminals to get money out of you by 
pretending to be someone you trust...someone like Father Ben or 
Bishop Taylor. They are very clever and tech-savvy; they will 
add real logos and real-looking page links to their requests for 
personal information or money.  When you get a suspicious 
email or text message, check the address it comes from or text 
the company they claim to be from using a phone number you 
already have, not the one they provide. If the email address is 
from a foreign country (suffixes like .ru or .bg or .za or .ug), 
odds are they're phishing.  And always remember that Father Ben 
will NEVER ask you for money via email.  Unless he's standing, 
in the flesh, in front of you, don't give him money.  Here's a link 
to an article from the November 7-20, 2021 National Catholic 
Register - https://www.ncregister.com/news/when-phishers-of-
men-go-after-churches-here-s-how-to-escape-their-nets


NEW - Enthronement of the Sacred Heart …

is an act of adoration that publicly declares Him as “Lord of the 
Household”.  It is more than setting aside a dwelling place for 
Him in a building; it is the welcoming of the Reign of Christ into 
the heart of the family, couple or the person that dwells within 
that place.  It has an impact on families that carries over to 
society and becomes the basis for spreading the Social Reign of 
our King and Savior.”


	 On June 11,  2023, Kristina Lockhead 
in Salesville, AR honored Him with the 
installation of a blessed image of His 
Sacred Heart in her home.  Enthronement 
is in line with the Church’s wishes to see 
acts of charity, peace and justice move 
from the family circle to all society.  

Congratulations to Kristina and all parishioners who have 
received the Sacred Heart Enthronement in their home.  If you 
are interested in the Enthronement of the Sacred Heart in your 
home, contact the Legion of Mary.


 VOLUNTEER DAYS AT NARROW WAY FARM

	 Come join us at The Narrow Way Farm and Ranch for a 
Volunteer Day. Learn about our mission, help us in the garden or 
feed animals, and enjoy fellowship with those who want to 
experience some of the Lord's parables firsthand. Volunteer days 
begin at 9am (8am if you want to help feed animals), and go 
until 5pm; the Friday events continue with fellowship time with 
Faith by the Fire until 8pm. Meals are provided; bring a 
water bottle, a hat and sunscreen, and mud boots if it's wet. Call 
or text Philip Carollo with any questions at 870.404.7890.

	 The days are Saturday, June 24, Friday, July 14, and 
Saturday, July 29.

WE LIVE TO SERVE

	 In the backyard of the house where I live with other priests, 
there is a lemon tree which produces a huge amount of fruit. One 
evening in the spring I needed some lemons for a chicken dish. I 
glanced from the kitchen and saw the tree bursting with large, 
bright, gorgeous lemons, hanging thick on seemingly every 
branch. Turning to Fr. Bob (I’ll change his name to protect the 
innocent) who sat on the couch, I said, “Father, could you pick a 
few lemons for me?” He said sure and into the backyard he went. 
He returned a few minutes later empty-handed. “John, there’s no 
lemons. Sorry.” I said, “What are you talking about?” I looked 
again and saw the grapefruit tree on the other side of the yard, 
which had recently been picked clean of fruit. He didn’t see the 
abundant fruit because he was looking in the wrong place!

	 Like Fr. Bob, we sadly don’t see the fruit all around us. We 
think that the culture is spiraling down, young people avoid 
church, and the future looks bleak. Why go out into the world 
and work? The world looks like a fruitless tree. 

	 Jesus doesn’t see things that way. This week he tells us, 
“The harvest is abundant, but the laborers are few.” Look 
again: there is spiritual fruit hanging all around us! The lonely 
ready to be visited. The sick ready to be healed. The forgotten 
ready to be remembered. The poor ready to be treated with 
dignity. The sad ready to be consoled. The young ready for the 
Gospel. So, let’s ask the Lord to send laborers to get to work. 
And he will. He might send you and me. Just remember to look 
at the correct trees.                     — Father John Muir            ©LPi

 

We have abundant fruit here at St. Andrew’s. If you want to 
serve without moving away, catechists are still needed.  Talk to 
Janice Triner.


FATHERS’ DAY LUNCH

We will have a Fathers’ Day lunch after Mass today to honor all 

our dads.  Stay for delicious Allen’s chicken and side dishes 
prepared by our fabulous St. Andrew’s cooks.


WOMEN’S RETREAT - AUG. 11-13

Fr. Patrick Boland, OSB, will lead the women's retreat at Coury 
House Aug. 11-13. Theme is The Mystery of the Eucharist in the 
Life of the Church. Cost is $150 per person in a shared room and 
$200 for a private room. The cost includes two nights' 
accommodations, six meals and all the conferences. To make a 
reservation, call 479-934-1290 or e-mail couryhouse@subi.org.


THE SEARCH IS OVER!

Melissa Garrison has been named our new 
parish manager, and Kelly Gipson is our 
new property manager.  We sincerely 

thank Steve Triner who did these jobs so well 
and so faithfully for so many years.  We look forward to 

the good work Melissa and Kelly will surely provide.

Hooray!

Good news!
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Kids’ Corner
SHARING THE GOSPEL


Jesus told his 12 apostles to heal the sick. Today doctors 
work with God, just  like the apostles did years ago. In 
hospitals you can see the hand of God  at work. Many 
times doctors are able to find medicines and treatments 
to  cure people of their illnesses. Sometimes even very 
sick people are healed.  God sent these medicines and 
doctors to heal. By praying for the sick, you  can help, 
too.


PRAYER

Holy Spirit, please teach us to love, care for, and cure the 
sick.


MISSION FOR THE WEEK

Say an “Our Father”, a “Hail Mary, and a “Glory Be” for 
the people on St Andrew’s Prayer List  who need healing 
(find them on page 2).


But you must remain faithful to the things you have 
been taught. You know they are true, for you know you 
can trust those who taught you. You have been taught 

the holy Scriptures from childhood, and they have given 
you the wisdom to receive the salvation that comes by 

trusting in Christ Jesus  - 2 Timothy 3:14-15 (NLT) 
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Readings for the week of June 11, 2023 

Sunday, June 18 - Exodus 19:2-6a/Psalm 100:1-2, 3, 5 (3c)/Romans 5:6-11/Matthew 9:36—10:8

Monday, June 19 - 2 Corinthians 6:1-10/Psalm 98:1, 2b, 3ab, 3cd-4/Matthew 5:38-42
Tuesday, June 20 - 2 Corinthians 8:1-9/Psalm 146:2, 5-6ab, 6c-7, 8-9a/Matthew 5:43-48
Wednesday, June 21 - 2 Corinthians 9:6-11/Psalm 112:1bc-2, 3-4, 9/Matthew 6:1-6, 16-18
Thursday, June 22 - 2 Corinthians 11:1-11/Psalm 111:1b-2, 3-4, 7-8/Matthew 6:7-15
Friday, June 23 - 2 Corinthians 11:18, 21-30/Psalm 34:2-3, 4-5, 6-7/Matthew 6:19-23
Saturday, June 24 - Vigil: Jeremiah 1:4-10/Psalm 71:1-2, 3-4a, 5-6ab, 15ab and 17/1 Peter 1:8-12/Luke 1:5-17

Day: Isaiah 49:1-6/Psalm 139:1b-3, 13-14ab, 14c-15/Acts 13:22-26/Luke 1:57-66, 80
Sunday, June 25 - Jeremiah 20:10-13/Psalm 69:8-10, 14, 17, 33-35 (14c)/Romans 5:12-15/Matthew 10:26-33

Draw God looking over the 
shoulders of doctors and nurses 
helping make people well.

Read today’s Gospel and color this picture Fit this Gospel message into the empty 
squares. 


Send out workers into his harvest field


